
 October 2022  

   Upcoming Events! 
 

Fire Prevention week is October 10th 

to the 14th!  

 

Universal Pre-K is closed on October 

11th for Indigenous People’s Day.  

 

Pumpkin Money ($3) is due October 

14th. This is to purchase a pumpkin 

for your child to paint at school!  

 

October 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th are 

Bills Days at Bunny Bunch! Support 

the Buffalo Bills with your Bills 

apparel!  

 

October 24th to the 28th we will be 

painting our pumpkins!  

 

October 31st is our Halloween 

celebration and is a half day for our 

Universal Pre-K.  Be sure to dress up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 
 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Allison from our Townline Road 

location! Miss Allison has been with Bunny 

Bunch for over a year now and has been such 

a great asset to our center! She is extremely 

caring, patient, and kind. You can tell she truly 

cares about all the children by how excited she 

is to see them each day and by how she 

interacts with them. Miss Allison has been 

working with our Pre-K 4 kiddos for a while 

now, but will always help out wherever 

needed! She has been great in helping out 

with the infant room lately and is always 

willing to lend a helping hand. When working 

with the children, Miss Allison is always all 

smiles, and so are the kiddos! She brings such 

a positive attitude into the classroom and is 

never anything but happy. She is great with 

all of the parents, and all of the other 

teachers here love working with her. Thanks 

for being so wonderful Miss Allison! 

Congratulations!! We love you!!! 

Notes from 

the 

Directors… 

The first month 

of the official 

school year went 

fantastic! Thank 

you so much for 

all your support 

and cooperation 

so far!  

With this being 

the last month 

of nice weather, 

we like to go 

outside every 

day that its 

possible. Please 

make sure your 

child wears or 

brings 

appropriate 

shoes for the 

playground!  

Just a reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week 

of attendance. 

Thank you!  

If you may have 

any questions, 

please call the 

office at 

(716)731-5948! 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to 

Remington a very happy 3rd 

birthday and Lucas, Charlotte, 

Dominic, Taj, Isabella, Chloe, 

Rhyis, and Trey very happy 4th 

Birthday!   

 

 

 

 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the 

month. The lead teacher will make the choice. 

Certificates and prizes will be available to the 

children at the beginning of each month. The 

teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR 

qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS: Amelia  

TODDLERS: Samuel & Kinsley 

PRE-K 3:  Rosalie, Dominic & Jack 

UPK: Greyson, Miami, Nora, Brynna, 

Preston, Carson, Ryleigh, Charlotte, 

Matvii, Trey, Taj, Marielle, & Ethan  

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

Fall Fun!  

The infants will be busy doing a lot of 

entertaining activities that will stimulate 

their different senses.  The babies will have 

fun making Kool-Aid, play dough and painting 

with leaves.  For Columbus Day the babies will 

be creating handprint Nina Pinta and Santa 

Maria boats. The babies will play with 

different types of textures throughout the 

month of October. Miss Pam will be using her 

creative side and making handprint leaf trees. 

With one of our favorite holidays at the end 

of the month, the infants will get ready to 

celebrate Halloween by decorating pumpkins 

and making fun candy corn mobiles! We will be 

ending the month with making “Frakenfeet”, 

handprint witches and painting pumpkins!   

October is sure to be a fun and exciting month 

for our infants! 

 

Important Notes and 

Reminders: 

We will be sending home any swaddles or 

sleepsacks at the end of each week to be 

washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all bottles, sippy 

cups, pacifiers, and any other items your 

child brings in. 

Fire Prevention week is October 410h to 

the 14th!  

Pumpkin Money ($3) is due October 134h. 

This is to purchase a pumpkin for your 

child to paint at school!  

October 7th, 14th,  21st and 28th are Bills 

Days at Bunny Bunch! Support the 

Buffalo Bills with your Bills apparel!  

October 24th to the 28th we will be 

painting our pumpkins!  

October 31st is our Halloween celebration! 

Don’t forget to wear your costumes!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

to our Infant 

Star of the 

Month, 

Amelia!  

 

 

Infant Room 
News! 

October  
  



 

 

Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month Amelia! Amelia is an 

adorable 4 month old blue eyed baby who is in our baby room! She has 

come so far since being at Bunny Bunch! She is star of the month 

because she is learning to sit up and hold her bottle all on her own! She 

has also started eating purees so well! Amelia loves to sit with her 

teachers and give them lots of love. When she’s not being held she loves 

to be in the jumperoo! She loves books and balls and especially any toy 

that lights up or makes noise! It makes her so happy! Amlelia is such a 

happy baby who will always play with any other baby in the room! Baby 

Amelia is always happy and ready to come to school with a smile on her 

face! She learns more and more each day and we are so excited to see her 

next milestone! Congratulations Amelia, we love you!! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Our theme this month is: 

Fall Fun!   

Fall Fun! This month the Toddler room will be 

filled with lots of “Fall Fun.”  The first half of 

the month will be an exciting time with “Fire 

Safety” and “Fall Fun.”  The toddlers will be 

getting ready for the firemen visit by 

creating firemen hats, marble painting 

flames, fire truck art and fire hydrant 

painting.  They will make fun Fall crafts such 

as a tissue paper trees and leaf sun catchers. 

They will also use their creativity and make a 

Columbus boat for Columbus Day. The second 

half of the month will be spent preparing for 

the upcoming holiday.  The toddlers will be 

decorating pumpkins, creating a scarecrow, 

making handprint bats and decorating treat 

bags for Halloween!  We will be ending the 

month with our fun Halloween party on 

October 30th! 

REMINDERS: 

We are asking that each child bring in a 

blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be  

sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks! 

Fire Prevention week is October 10th to the 

14th!  

Pumpkin Money ($3) is due October 14th. 

This is to purchase a pumpkin for your child to 

paint at school!  

October 7th,  14th, 21st,  and 28th are Bills 

Days at Bunny Bunch! Support the Buffalo 

Bills with your Bills apparel!  

October 24th to the 28th we will be 

painting our pumpkins!  

October 31st is our Halloween celebration! 

Don’t forget to wear your costumes!

 

 

 

 

Toddler Room 
News! 

 

October 
 

Congratulations 

to our Toddler 

Star of the 

Month, 

Samuel & Kinsley!   

 



 

 

Toddlers Star Of The Month! 
Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, 

Samuel!  Samuel is an adorable little 2 year old in our 

toddler room! We have chosen Samuel as the toddler 

room’s star because he has become much more 

talkative and is a great friend to all the kids in the 

room! Samuel loves to participate in circle time and 

learn every day! He is such a good sharer and is so kind 

to his friends. Samuel loves to play with the blocks in 

our class and build big towers. He also knows so many 

animals and makes us laugh when he makes them! 

Samuel is a smart boy who is always wanting to learn 

his colors and numbers. We love his enthusiasm in 

school! When Samuel isn’t learning something new, he 

looks forward to going outside on the playground! He 

has so much energy and loves to run when we go 

outside! He could be a future athlete! Samuel is such a 

pleasure to have in our room. He is always giving out 

hugs and high fives to everyone and puts them in a 

great mood! We are so proud to have a boy like this in 

our room! Congratulations Samuel, we love you!!! 

   

 

Congratulations to our second Toddler Star Of The 

Month, Kinsley! Kinsley is a curly haired, brown eyed 

cutie who is in our toddler room! Kinsley was chosen as 

star of the month because of her friendly and joyful 

attitude every day! Kinsley makes friends with 

everyone she is around and her happiness is 

contagious! Kinsley’s favorite thing in the room is our 

mini ribber duckies. She always wants to play with 

them! Kinsley is such a kind face in the room and 

always cares about the happiness of those around 

her. If a friend is crying, she will pat their back until 

they are all better. It is the cutest thing you will 

ever see! She will make such a good mommy one day! 

She also is a funny girl who looks for ways to make her 

peers laugh.  She is also a smarty pants who knows 

her colors and numbers! She does so well during circle 

time! Kinsley is such a joy and bright light to have in 

our classroom each day! We are so lucky to have her in 

our room!  We are so proud of the shining star, Kinsley! Congratulations Kinsley, we love you!!!



 

 

 

   

 

 

Our theme this month is: 

 Fall Fun!  

We have counted, painted and tasted apples and now 

it’s time time for the children to enjoy what autumn has 

to offer such as pumpkin painting and the eventful 

holiday of Halloween!  The first week of October is Fire 

Prevention Week and we  will be learning all about 

firefighters, firetrucks, and how to stop, drop, and roll! 

The next week is is ‘Farm Animals’ where the kiddos 

will learn all the farm animals and what its like to be 

on a farm! They will draw their own farm, and even 

make a finger print sheep! Right after that, we jump 

right into ‘Pumpkins and Scarecrows’! The kids will 

make pumpkin prints, build a scarecrow and work on 

their fine motor skills with a dot to dot pumpkin! We’re 

wrapping up the month of October in the best way 

possible! Happy Halloween! The kids will make monster 

puppets and play with them in the dress up center, 

make a candy corn craft, and even a Frankenstein 

craft! On the 29th, they will have a Halloween party 

where they can dress up in their costumes!   

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

If your child naps, we are asking that they 

bring in a blanket for naptime. We will be 

sending them home at the end of each week 

to get washed. Thank you! 

Don’t forget to label all sippy cups and any 

other items your child brings in. Thanks!  

Fire Prevention week is October 10th to the 

14th!  

Pumpkin Money ($3) is due October 14th. 

This is to purchase a pumpkin for your child to 

paint at school!  

October 7th, 14th, 21st, and 28th  are Bills 

Days at Bunny Bunch! Support the Buffalo 

Bills with your Bills apparel!  

October 24th to the 28th we will be 

painting our pumpkins!  

October 31st is our Halloween celebration! 

Don’t forget to wear your costumes!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-k 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Rosalie, Dominic, 

and Jack!  

 

Pre-k 3 Room 
News! October 

  

Happy Birthday to Remington who 
turns 3 this month!!  

 



 

 

Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month
 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Rosalie!  Rosalie is a smart and wonderful 3-year-old who 

makes a shining presence in our 3 year old room! Rosie is our star of the 

month in pre-k because she is a kind friend who sets great examples in the 

room! She is a very friendly girl who invites everyone to play and always 

shares her toys. She is also excelling in her potty training process, we are all 

very proud of her and all the progress she has made! Rosalie is a smart girl 

who knows all her colors and shapes and is always interested in learning more! 

Her favorite thing to play with in the room is the baby dolls, she loves acting 

as a caregiver and mommy. It is so cute to see! Rosie is such a good helper as 

well. If someone needs help she is the first to lend a hand! She is an athletic 

girl who loves to run outside and gets especially excited when we bring out 

the  bubbles. She also loves doing gymnastics and soccer and is a star in both 

of them! Rosalie is a beautiful little girl who loves to wear dresses and 

pretty hairdos. Rosalie is an amazing friend to all of our students and is a joy to have in class! Congratulations 

Rosie, we love you!!! 

 

Congratulations to the other Star this month, Dominic! Dominic is 

a free-spirited, friendly and handsome boy in our prek-3 room! 

Dominic was chosen for star of the month because he is a good 

influence on his friends and sets examples helping them stay in 

their centers and listen to their teachers.  Dominic is a smart boy 

who knows his colors, numbers and can spell his name on his own. 

We are so impressed with his knowledge already! He is a smart 

caring student who loves to be with and play with friends. He is 

the kind of kid who can get anyone to play, even on days that they 

want to be alone. He knows how to cheer up those around him! 

Dominic loves to play in the block center and also really enjoys 

playing with pop its! Dominic is always learning and observing. He 

loves morning circle time and also loves to go in the library center and read! Dominic loves to play with others 

and loves to learn through play! We are so proud of Dominic and love having him in our classroom! 

Congratulations Dominic, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to the other Star this month, Jack! Jack is an adorable blonde 

haired cutie in our pre-k 3 room! Jack was chosen as star of the month because 

he is a smart and caring child who loves to play with friends. Jack is kind to all 

of his friends and includes them in all his play. He loves to play pretend and make 

things up. The kitchen center is one of the first places he goes when he enters 

the room. His imagination is so creative! Jack also loves to color and draw. If he 

could, he would do art all day long. Jack is a  happy and friendly kid, who always 

is ready to play and learn. Jack is always excited to come to school and it makes 

us so happy to see his smile every morning!  Jack is also quite the helper! He is a 

great help at clean up time and sets examples for all of his friends about the 

right things to do in the room! We are so lucky to have Jack on our classroom 

and are so proud of him! Congratulations Jack, we love you!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

September plans and 

 Fall Time Fun  

This month Pre K 4 theme is “Fall Time Fun.”  Our 

weekly themes include “Colorful Leaves,” “Fire 

Safety,” “Pumpkin Fun,” “Nocturnal Animals,” and 

“Halloween Fun.”  We are excited to have the 

firefighters coming to visit as we discuss fire 

safety. The Preschoolers will be creating a 

colorful fall wreath full of leaves, marble leave 

painting and collecting and sorting different types 

of leaves. During fire safety week they will be 

making handprint fire fighters and a dot to dot fire 

truck picture and marble painting fire hose. To 

prepare for Halloween the children will be 

painting pumpkins, making handprint pumpkins, 

using their imagination to make a plate Jack O 

Lantern, puffy paint ghosts and making foot print 

ghosts. They will also be decorating their own 

treat bags! During the week of “Nocturnal 

Animals” we will be learning about animals of the 

night and their feeding preferences and habitats. 

They will be learning about fire flies and owls and 

making a daytime and night time chart. This 

month is sure to be a witchtastic month! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS 

We ask that you do not bring any home 

items/toys besides your child’s backpack, 

folder, and water bottle unless otherwise 

asked by your teacher.  

Please make sure your child’s water bottle and 

lunches are labled with their first and last 

name. Thank you!  

October 10th to the 14th is fire prevention 

week!  

There is no UPK October 10th for Indigenous 

People’s Day. 

October 7th, 14th, 21st, and 28th are Bills Days 

at Bunny Bunch! Support the Buffalo Bills 

with your Bills apparel! 

Pumpkin money ($3) is due October 134h.  

Pumpkin painting will be the week of October 

24th to the 28th 

October 28th is a half day for P/T conferences  

October 31st  is our Halloween Party and a 

ahalf day for P/T conferences! Don’t forget to 

wear your costumes!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPK 
News! October  

  

Happy Birthday Lucas, Charlotte, 
Dominic, Taj, Isabella, Chloe C., Rhyis, 
and Trey who all turn 4 this month!    

 

 



 

 

Universal Pre-K Stars of the month! 

Greyson is Miss. Kaitlyn’s Star of the Month for October! Greyson shows up every 

day with a smile on his face and ready to go! During circle time he always 

participates in singing as well as the conversations about the themes of the week. 

Greyson is a very respectful boy that always has his listening ears on and 

encourages his friends to do the same. Although Greyson was a bit shy throughout 

the first week, he has made so much improvement the last few weeks! Throughout 

the day he is very caring and willing to share and help his friends when needed. 

Greyson is a smart boy that knows how to write his name and knows his letters! He 

enjoys story time and building houses with the magnetic shapes and playing with his 

friends on the playground with the “water and bridge!” Greyson is a great friend to 

everyone in the classroom, we are so proud of you! Congratulations Greyson, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to Miss Donna’s Star of the Month, Miami! Miami was chosen as 

star of the month for her love and interest in learning! Miami is an active listener 

during cirlce and is always paying attention and participates in advancing her 

acedemic skills. Miami loves to dance and move. Her friends emmulate her moves- she 

truly is an inspiration to them! She is a leader for friends to be able to relax, have 

fun, and get great exercise. Miami is a great friend who always includes her peers 

and takes turns. Some of Miami’s favorite things to do in the room are build with 

connectors, play farm animals, and play doctor with the baby dolls. Is is a caring and 

loving person. She also loves to color, expecially houses and hearts. We are so proud of 

Miami and the star student that she is! Congratulations Miami, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to Miss Donna’s Star of the Month, Nora! Nora is a wonderful girl 

who is always smiling and has a good natured disposition. Nora is our best and very 

active participant during circle time. She is always attentive and focused. Nora loves 

to learn – she gets so excited! She is very inquinzitive and always asks questions 

about the lesson or what is happening. Nora gets along well with everyone and is a 

great friend to have in centers with. She always gives each of her friends an equal 

opportunity. Nora’s favorite things to play at school include the kitchen center where 

she goes shopping for her favorite foods and leggos where to builds fire boats with 

a water hose and fire alarm. She is just so creative! She also loves to color and draw 

in the arts center. Nora is such a sweet girl and we are so lucky to have her in our 

classroom. Congratulaations Nora, we love you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Congratulations to Miss Melissa’s  star of the month, Brynna! Brynna has been 

quickly become a leader in the classroom by following directions, participating in 

class, playing kindly, and helping friends in need. She always participates in circle 

time by singing the songs loud and proud. Brynna is very knowledgable and is able to 

count to 30, knows all her colors, and can write her first and last name! Brynna 

loves to color beautiful pictures filled with every color of the rainbow. Brynna loves 

to play with blocks and sing and dance during exercise time. She especially loves 

Buffalo Bills Days when we get to sing the shout song in class. Brynna is sweet as 

can be, she plays well with all her friends and is always sharing hugswith her 

teachers. We cannot wait to see what Brynna is able to learn and accomplish the 

remainder of the year! Congratulations Brynna, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to Miss Melissa’s other Star of the Month, Preston! Preston was 

chosen as Star of the Month because of his sweet personality and eagerness to 

learn. Preston has the biggest smile that he loves to show off. He is a friend to 

everyone and works well at sharing ideas and knowledge with his friends. He 

especially loves to share stories about his family. Preston is attentive in class and 

engages in story time, sings along to our songs, and works very hard. Preston is 

such a smarty! He knows his numbers, colors, and how to write his name! Preston 

takes pride in all of his work, especially when we learn something new. He is our 

best helper and always volunteers to help clean up when his friedns are taking too 

long! We are so proud of Preston and all of his hard work in the classroom! 

Congratulations Preston, we love you!!! 

Congratulations to Miss Taylor’s star of the month, Carson! Carson was chosen as 

Star of the Month because he is such a great helper and example setter! He loves 

to help his friends clean up after center time. Carson is so sweet. He is always 

smiling and giving hugs and laughs. Carson loves to share and play nicely with his 

friends. Whoever is in Carson’s group is lucky to have him as a friend in the group! 

Carson comes to school with a positive attitude and ready to learn! He is beginning 

to identify his letters and numbers as well as working hard at writing his name! We 

are so proud of his progress in such a short amount of time. Carson is a role model 

in our classroom for following rules and setting good examples. We are so lucky to 

have Carson in our classroom! Congratulations Carson, we love you!!! 

Ryleigh was chosen to be Miss Taylor’s other star of the month for October!  

Ryleigh was chosen as a star student because of her friendly attitude and ability to 

make friends and share so easily. Ryleigh is loved by everyone in the class and makes 

good choices that her friends follow by example. Ryleigh loves playing in our kitchen 

center and cashing out groceries as well as building big towers in our block center! 

She uses her imagination to make lovely creations! Ryleigh is a sweet little girl who 

cares about her peers and gives out hugs generously. She is also making huge 

progress in all her school work. Her hard working attitude has her getting so good 

at writing her name as well as becoming a pro at the numbers and letters we have 

learned so far! We are so proud of Ryleigh and all her hard work! Congratulations 

Ryleigh, we love you!!! 



 

 

Charlotte was chosen to be our Star Student for the month of October for always 

making good choices and following the rules in our classroom. She always comes to 

school with a great big beautiful smile on her face and is always eager to learn and 

try new things.  Charlotte is always willing to lend a helping hand to her teacher and 

tries her best to be a good role model in the classroom. We can always count on 

Charlotte to make good choices and help her friends clean up during centers. 

Charlotte is a great friend and is always looking out for her classmates by letting us 

know if something isn’t safe! Charlotte especially loves crafts and is always so proud 

of her work.  Another thing we love about Charlotte is that she never hesitates to 

compliment her friends on a job well done and advocate for them if they need help and 

are too shy to ask. We love having her in our class and look forward to watching her 

grow throughout the rest of our school year! Way to go Charlotte, we love you! 

Matvii was chosen to be our Star Student for the month of October because he is a 

good role model for his friends. Matvii follows directions and makes good choices in our 

classroom by following our classroom rules every day. Matvii always comes to school 

with a positive attitude and ready to learn. Although Matvii is quiet and a bit shy, 

he always fully participates in group activities willingly and has really come out of his 

shell since the beginning of the school year. Matvii is a kind friend to his classmates 

and is very well liked by all who meet him. He is always willing to assist a friend with 

any task that is given, and we can always count on him to lend a helping hand to his 

teacher too!  Matvii loves STEM activities and arts and crafts. He stays focused on 

his work and you can tell in his final products! We are so proud of Matvii and look 

forward to watching him grow throughout the rest of the school year! Way to Go 

Matvii, we love you! 

Trey is our star of the month in Miss Lesley’s class for the month of October! Trey 

was chosen for star of the month because he always comes into school happy and 

eager to learn! Trey is a happy boy with a contagious smile. We love to watch Trey 

play at school. He loves the toy fire truck the most! Listening to him zoom off to 

save the day is so fun! He also really enjoys playing in the grocery store with his 

friends. Trey has worked so hard to learn the expectations of the classroom. He 

follows directions and participates in centers. He especially loves play doh. Trey is 

very affectionate and often seeks out his teachers to hold their hand, sit in their 

lap, or give extra hugs! We are so proud of Trey and all his hard work the first 

month of school. Congratulations Trey, we love you!!! 

Taj is the other star of the month in Miss Lesley’s class! Taj was chosen as star of 

the month because of his love for school and friendly attitude. Taj loves coming to 

school and always walks in with a smile. We love his positive attitude! He is such a 

sweet boy who started the year off pretty shy but has completely opened up and 

loves to talk to his friends and teachers! He plays so nicely with friends and is great 

at group play. Taj includes all of his friends and shares nicely with anyone in his group. 

Taj loves to laugh! He often tells Miss Lesley how funny she is and they giggle 

together! Taj is also a total foodie! He will try anything new and encourages his 

frineds to do so too! Maybe he will be a chef one day! We are so glad to have Taj as a 

great role model in our class. Congratulations Taj, we love you!!! 



 

 

 

 Room 108 would like to announce Ethan as their one of their stars of the month 

for October! Ethan is a smart and sweet boy who is such a joy to have in the 

classroom! Ethan has been so brave the first month of school and has showed all of 

us how much he loves coming to school! Ethan is always ready to follow directions 

and is excellent at following our classroom rules. In room 108, we practice tracing 

our names every morning and Ethan has perfected his tracing and is already so close 

to writing his name all by himself! We are so impressed! One of Ethan’s favorite 

centers in the class is the kitchen/grocery store! He loves to organize the food and 

push around the shopping centers. Ethan is a kind boy who has many friends in our 

class and always sets a wonderful example as a star student for them! 

Congratulations Ethan, we love you!!! 

 

Room 108 would like to announce Marielle as one of their stars of the month for 

October! Marielle is a shining star in the classroom and always knows when to do the 

right thing! Others look towards Marielle as a wonderful role model! Marielle is so 

sweet and kind and everyone just loves her company! She always lends a helping hand 

towards others when it comes to crafts or cleaning up! She follows directions and 

uses her manners each and every day! Marielle loves to color and use markers! She 

pays attention to every detail and takes her time to stay in the lines! Marielle also 

loves to show us her special trick at our end of the day circle time which she calls 

“the rainbow”! It is a fan favorite and too cute! We are so lucky to have Marielle be 

a part of our class! Congratulations Marielle, we love you!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 Teddy Bear Pajama Day!  

 


